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Mai Vang

From: James Irving <james@grandrealtymgmt.com>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 2:32 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: 1262 Minnehaha update 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hi Mai  
 
Just a quick update. Electrical was closed out last Thursday. Mr Zane is meeting our contractor tomorrow at 1130am for 
the general portion remaining.  
 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
 
James Irving 
 
 
Owner/Realtor - Grand Realty 
 
1521 Selby Avenue 
St. Paul, MN, 55104 
 
 
T. 651.408.2790 
 
 
www.grandrealtymgmt.com 
james@grandrealtymgmt.com 


